
The Committee for Minority Ethnic Anglican 
Concerns (CMEAC) invite you to come and learn more 

at our fringe meeting that will complement the 
General Synod Debate on Gypsies, Traveller, Roma 

People and the Church 

 
 

Organised by 
Dr Elizabeth Henry (National Adviser, CMEAC) 

Edna Dolor (CMEAC) 

 
 

Saturday, 23 February 2019, Church House, 
Westminster. 

Lunchtime: 1.00 pm start, Room 6, First Floor, North 
Door 

 
 

Committee for Minority Ethnic Anglican Concerns 

Please reply by Monday, 21 January 2019 if you wish to attend, stating your 
name, to edna.dolor@churchofengland.org 


